From: Nancy Rudman

To: PCD

Subject: Comments and Concerns on Wintergreen Townhomes Project

Date: Friday, May 14, 2021 8:58:05 AM

Attachments: Comment on Wintergreen Development.pages

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Kelly Tayara and others who may be concerned:

Attached are my concerns regarding the Wintergreen Townhomes development plan. I understand that Friday, May 14, is the last opportunity to submit comments for the June 24 Hearing Examiner meeting, scheduled for 1:00 PM. If you can not open this Pages file, please let me know and I will send the full document through email.

Please distribute my letter to the Planning Commission and the City Council as well as the Hearing Examiner.

Sincerely, Nancy Rudman 1363 Stonecress Lane NE Bainbridge Island